
Green Island Getaways 
 

January 31, 2013 
 

Notice of Changes to Venue Effective 2013 Season 
 
The Owners and Managers of Green Island Getaways are delighted to announce a number of 
upgrades and changes that will hopefully make your stay even more enjoyable from 2013 on. 
 

• New kitchen and washroom addition to Lodge Hall.  This facility is on the same level, 
and to the rear of, the main Barn/Lodge Hall.  Included in the catering kitchen is a pizza 
oven, stove/oven, barbeque, together with preparation and serving area.  Improved access 
to parking areas and adjacent lawns 
 

• Expanded Hall area and extended raised platform for stage area/head table(s) 
 

• Washrooms have been expanded and rebuilt with wheelchair-accessibility  
 

• Bar area has been enlarged and facility is now fully Licensed (liquor supply and bar 
arrangements to be coordinated with GIG Mangers) 

 
•  2 new sustainable cottages certified to LEED Gold standard 

 
• WiFi available to all accommodation areas 

 
• New authentic North American teepee  

 
• Additional amenities including bicycles, kayak available to guests 

 
 
Should any of our patrons or service providers have any suggestions on how we can improve our 
facilities please feel free to contact us. 
 
We hope that you will enjoy your stay and please come back to visit us again!    


